
NORWELL PUBLIC LIBRARY 
BULLETIN BOARDS AND INFORMATION DISPLAYS POLICY 

 
Norwell Public Library’s Bulletin Board is available for nonprofit, educational, 
cultural and intellectual notices. 
 
Regulation:  
 
The Library retains the right to accept or deny postings. 
 
Procedure: 
 

1. Library staff will review all material prior to posting. 
2. Library staff will remove postings periodically. 
3. Library staff may file material of ongoing interest in the resource binder 

beside the bulletin board. 
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